
 
 

 
Sparks Street Business Improvement Area Announces Ottawa Jazz Festival Partnership 
 
JULY 27, 2021 
  
Sparks Street BIA is delighted to announce our partnership with the Ottawa Jazz Festival. 
 
Our beloved and increasingly famous Shed on Sparks (located between Bank Street & O’Connor 
Street) will play proud host to the live, in-person concerts of the ‘OLG Free the Jazz Series’.  
 
The festival takes place between Thursday, August 19 - Sunday, August 22, 2021. Entry to enjoy 
the incredible line-up for The Shed is FREE!  
 
The Festival’s Executive Producer Catherine O’Grady expresses, “This is a busking event. No 
reservation is required, just come down and enjoy the music!”. 
 
Outside of official Ottawa Jazz Festival programming, “The Shed” is home to local talented 
artists in the BIA’s weekly “Songs from the Shed” series (Tuesdays and Thursdays, 12pm -2pm).  
 
There will be no dedicated seating and we request that all attendees adhere to current COVID-
19 guidelines set forth by City of Ottawa public health officials.   
 
This is just one of the many events and partnerships to enjoy as our community returns to the 
downtown core. Sparks Street BIA looks forward to welcoming all musical visitors and fans of 
Ottawa JazzFest this August.  
 
Enjoy the 2021 show! 
  
Please direct any inquiries to: 
 
Kevin McHale,  
Executive Director, Sparks Street BIA  
kevin@sparkslive.com 
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